


Wolves Effects on the Economy

In a recent study conducted by the Northern Prairie Wildlife Research Center in Minnesota, they found that the
reintroduction of wolves could promote more tourism adding approximately $3 million annually to the state’s
economy. However, maintaining wolf populations also incur costs. Examining one proposed plan by Minnesota
Wolf Management Round Table, it was estimated that as the wolf population expands it will need to be
controlled by hunting or by management by the state. They estimate that by 2005, the wolf population will have
to be cut by 28-53% per year. There are other possible costs such as agricultural damages, and damages to
livestock. They estimated that each wolf would cost about $146 by the year 2005 (Northern Prairie Wildlife
Research Center 1999).
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